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COMMENCEMENT OF PROCEDURES 

 CustomVis is pleased to announce that its first laser system, which was delivered to a leading ophthalmic surgeon in 
Germany, has now commenced procedures.  

 Initial feedback from the surgeon is positive.  The Group will now be able to start recording clinical data from these 
procedures, which will be published and reported on at leading ophthalmic conferences during 2004.  

As already indicated, a second laser system which has been despatched to Spain, is expected to be operational by the 
end of this month, whilst a third system has now entered trials in Perth, Western Australia, where a further five eyes were 
successfully treated last week. 
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